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Memo to : The AGSB Community  

Memo from :          (sgd.) Jowett Cecilio F. Magsaysay, MBA, PhD 

    Dean 

 

Date  :  05 June 2024 

 

Subject  : Congratulatory letter from PAASCU on the accreditation of AGSB 

   Memo No. AGSB-OD-2425-001 

 

 

Today I received an email that we have been looking forward to for three years.  

 

The email is from PAASCU, confirming that "The Ateneo Graduate School of Business (MBA) 

program is granted an initial three-year accreditation, valid until May 2027."  

 

This is a significant waypoint on our quality journey, the result of the dedication and hard work of all 

segments of our community.  

 

We expect to receive the full report shortly, highlights of which I will share in a subsequent memo, 

along with more detailed acknowledgments.  

 

Please also congratulate the Ateneo School of Medicine and Public Health, as they also received their 

grant of accreditation today, and with whom we share a double degree program, the MD-MBA. 

 

Congratulations and thanks to everyone! 

 

AMDG 

 


